
General Education Committee 
Minutes 

October 11, 2021 
 
Present: A.I. Ross, Teri Walker, Michael Braunstein, Tim Hargrave, Maura Valentino, John Choi, Elaine 
Glenn, Peter Gray, Mike Gimlin, and Michael Goerger. 
 
Absent: John Neurohr 
 
Guest(s): Arturo Torres 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:10 p.m. 
 
Michael B moved to approve the October 4, 2021 minutes.  A.I. seconded and minutes were approved.  
 
Chairs report – Teri worked with A.I. to prepare a GE course proposal rubric and updated reviewer's 
guide. She populated the reviewer's guide with course learner outcomes as presented in GE 
proposals.  Teri met with Trista Drake-Jones in Associate Provost's Office concerning the General 
Education website update.  She also met with John N. regarding the General Education review process.  
She drafted student petition timeline will seek feedback from Mike Gimlin and Scott Carlton.  Teri 
worked with the value added learner outcomes to align with General Education Program goals.  Teri will 
be meeting on October 12 with Dan Martin, Michael Goerger, and Greg Lyman to discuss the state of 
General Education Assessment. Preliminary conversation.  She is preparing emails to send to Associate 
Deans to request online GE course information.  She worked on the VIN diagram that shows how the 
General Education committee reviews.   
The committee would like to see the draft changes to the General Education website before it goes live.   
 
Student petitions – No student petitions. 
 
Course articulations – No articulations yet. 
 
Teri went over the review template.  Michael suggested breaking the pathway into three because there 
could be different decisions for different pathways.   
 
Committee members will review MATH 152 for Quantitative Reasoning (QR) for the next meeting. 
 
Mike Gimlin reported that there was a catalog change for BIOL 499, which is a CE course.  This course 
was imported into the General Education proposal as BIOL 499 and should have been BIOL 499S.  The 
course has now changed to BIOL 487 and Mike Gimlin has made this change in the catalog.   
 
Maura will take minutes next week as Janet is going to be gone. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:02 p.m. 


